
From: Carl Levin [mailto:carlwarrenl@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 10:35 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Pembina project 
  
Short sighted and not in Portland's best interests. I live in North Portand and in spite of 
Pembina's stated goals of "de-risking" their operations, I suspect it's not the safest enterprise.  
 
Carl Levin 
7052 north Dwight ave 
Portland 97203 


